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The zone change allowing homeless to destroy...yes DESTROY ...and add even more ugliness to the
city is a HUGE NO!!! This track is enjoyed by many and has recently became even more active like
the older days. Putting homeless on or near the track would put our families at risk when attending

much loved family events! We-Portland-is already an embarrassment to drive through! This track is

a place families can go and enjoy safely. Absolutely NO homeless camps!!!
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